
From: Daryl Anderson 
Sent: Friday, 27 April 2012 2:54 p.m. 
To: *Financial Reporting 

Subject: charities review for Audit requirements 

Hi, 

I believe the threshold for audited reports should be $1 m and over, not $300K as this will put 

a large financial stress on Charities. In our town there are no Auditors which are only 

available in the Cities it seems at city rates. 

Recommendation: 

Review required from $200K to $999K 

Audit required $1 m and over. 

Chair/ Trustee 

Kaimai Family Television Network Trust 

Daryl Anderson 
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